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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: TOWN OF DANE

PUBLIC NOTICE is given to all persons in the Town of Dane that a public hearing will be held on Monday May 14"
at 6:30pm @ the Town of Dane Hall, 213 W Main St. Dane, Wisconsin to discuss potential improvements to
Dane Woods Trail road. The Town has experienced significant maintenance issues over the years on
Dane Woods Trail due to the grade of the road and the fact that it is not constructed to Town Road
standards. The Town Engineer will be present and the Town Board will discuss this matter and will allow
public comment relative to this issue. All persons interested especially residents of Dane Woods Trial are
invited to attend this hearing and be heard. If you are unable to attend the meeting and wish to provide
input, you may forward your comments in writing to the Town Clerk at the address listed above.

Angie Volkman

Town of Dane, Clerk



